Minutes of the March 17, 2013 Congregational Meeting,
Unitarian Universalist Church of Nashua

The meeting, held in the sanctuary building, was called to order by UU Nashua President,
Ellen Fisher, at 11: 14 a.m. Ellen explained the purpose of the meeting was ratification of the Ministerial
Search Committee slate proposed by the Board of Trustees. She announced the name and office of the
Clerk, Mary Licking, and asked whether there was a quorum present. The Clerk’s reply was “Yes”. Each
member of the proposed slate came forward to the front of the church as Ellen called the names. She
then stated they were free to return to their seating, which they did.

A motion passed made by Harry Purkhiser and seconded by Steve Ladew to ratify the proposed slate
for the Ministerial Search Committee. The congregation voted so unanimously.

A motion passed made by Sarah Widhu and seconded by Bill Kennedy to adjourn. The meeting was
adjourned at 11:26 a.m.

//original signed//
Mary Licking,
Clerk,
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